W.O.C. Activities and the Coronavirus
W.0.C. Members:

March 15, 2020 The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)
recommended that for the next 8 weeks, organizers cancel or postpone in-
person events that consist of 50 people or more throughout the U.S.

Your Board has decided to cancel the Derby, April and May Membership
Meetings.

We will be giving Membership Meeting attendance credits to all members
needing credit(s) for the April and May Membership Meetings. We will also
give Volunteer credit to those that signed up for the Derby and our April and
May volunteer activities.

Please look for updates on our web site as we receive additional coronavirus
updates and guidance.

Additionally, take care of yourself and those dear to you.
Fraternally,

Guy Brown, Commodore



